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4 March 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian
Bromcom App logins

As you are aware, we have recently launched a new management information system (‘MIS’)
which manages all elements of student and staff data and records — Bromcom.  Students
received login details for the associated app (Student Portal) on Tuesday 1 March during an
extended tutor period and have successfully been using it over the last week.

We are now in a position to rollout use of the associated app (My Child At School) to parents.
Please look out for an email on Monday 14 March which will contain details of how to log on.
Parents/Guardians will initially be able to view homework and amend contact details and
addresses. We will roll out other functions including attendance and behaviour over the
coming weeks.

Yours sincerely

Do

Mr A Johnson
Headteacher



